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Understanding Reptiles from Human Perspective 

 
13th September 2022 (Tuesday) 
On 13th September 2022, a workshop was organized by MBIT engineering college in collaboration with 

Vidyanagar Nature Club to create awareness among the students about snakes.  

 

 



In this program Mr. Mehulbhai Patel and Nikhilbhai Parekh informed the students about the different 

types and characteristics of snakes. They also gave information about poisonous and non-poisonous 

snakes and how to give first aid in case of snake bite and what kind of precautions should be taken so 

that the snake bitten person can be saved in time. He gave a detailed understanding of it. He made the 

students aware of the different species of snakes found in India and abroad. He further mentioned that 

not all types of snakes are dangerous so requested to stop unnecessary snake killing. 

 

 

 

 



 


